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Allen, Michael (COB)

From: bob@westernemulsions.com
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2009 8:03 PM
To: Allen, Michae! (COB)

Subject: Letter of Protest

Mr. Allen,

It is our understanding that the County of Santa Barabara, Board of Supervisors has
received a letter from Valley Slurry Seal Company, protesting or attempting to influence
the County decision on how to award or specify certain pavement preservation projects.
Western Emulsion respectfully requests a copy of this letter.

As you know Western Emulsions is a long time vendor to the county and has supplied and
partnered with the County, on numerous successful and at times award winning County of
Santa Barbara pavement preservation projects. We feel it is important that the county not
let a contractor who has a less than poor track record, when it comes to successful
projects, influence one of the most successful pavement preservation programs in the
entire Country. '

Please forward a copy of the letter at your earliest convince.
Sincerely,

Bob Koleas

President/CEO

Western Emulsions, Inc.

3 Monarch Bay Plaza #210

Dana Point, CA 92629
www.westernemulsions.com
bob@westernemulsions.com

Office (949)248-8020

Mobile (714)822-6176

Sent from my BlackBerry® wireless device



